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1st September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Welcome back to this new school year at Warren Wood! I hope that your families have all had a 
restful summer holiday and are ready for the school year ahead.  
 
As is often the case at the start of a new school year, I would like to share with you some staffing 
changes.  
 
Miss Clark will be joining us at Warren Wood as our new PE teacher. I know that the children very 
much missed the input of a specialist PE teacher last year and also taking part in the mini youth 
games. With the addition of Miss Clark, we aim to change this. I am sure the children will enjoy 
working with her.  
 
Miss Swan, who was working across the Trust last year including days here each week, will be 
working at Warren Wood full time this year. She will be working alongside Mrs Hatch in her role as 
positive behaviour mentor.  
 
Myself and the staff are looking forward to working with your children and yourselves in the coming 
year. Our ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions begin next week. Please do try to attend as you will receive 
important information about the coming year. We will also share the information with parents as we 
know that some may not be able to make it. Please remember that teachers can be contacted via 
the class email addresses. If you wish to speak to a teacher at the end of the day, please wait until 
they have dismissed their children.  
 
Finally, I would also like to share with you that we will no longer be finishing at 1.00pm at the end 
of the Christmas, Easter and Summer terms. This is a change that has been brought in by the 
Trust. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all bright and early on Monday 4th September.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mrs Woodroof 
Head of School 
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